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3rd June 2014 
 

Dear Year 4 Parent 
 
The Year 4 ukulele band has been requested to play at the Church Fete on the village 
green on Sunday. They have been busy rehearsing today and are well prepared for their 
best performance yet! 
 
Please could you arrange for your child to be at the village green by 1.15pm, in their 
school uniform? They will perform at 1.30pm, accompanied by Sally Firth, a parent who 
has been supporting the ukulele group this year with Christian Topman.  
 
Please return the reply slip below by Friday so I know who to expect on the day. Let’s 
cross our fingers for some sunshine! 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs J Rogers 
Headteacher 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Name:…………………………………………………………………………… 
 
(Please delete as appropriate)  
My child will be / will not be available to play their ukulele at the Church Fete on the 
village green this Sunday, 8th June. 
 
 
 
Signed:……………………………………………………………………………… 
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